
 

Special Notice 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

Please be advised that your child’s school bus may be equipped with video and audio 

equipment aimed at improving student behavior. 

The video and audio recording will record the language and behavior of the students and 

the bus driver’s methods of managing student behavior. 

If there is a student behavior problem, it may be reviewed by the administration. 

Discipline infractions will be referred to the student’s principal, who may view the video 

and audio recording to inform the student of the behavior infraction. 

A copy of the Redbank Valley School District policy 810.2 entitled “Transportation - 

Video/Audio Recording” is available on line at 

https://go.boarddocs.com/pa/redb/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=CN5SNX7364A5 

https://go.boarddocs.com/pa/redb/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=CN5SNX7364A5

